
 

 
 
 
 

January 1, 2019 
 
Dear Community Friend:  
 
The GLOBE Academy is a DeKalb County Charter school that opened its doors in August of 2013. We 
have a unique charter which is based on dual language immersion in French, Spanish and Mandarin. 
We currently have over 900 students from grades K-8. 
  
As a non-profit, we rely heavily on the support of the community. We hope that you will consider 
supporting us in our fundraising auction, “An Evening Around the GLOBE,” by donating goods or 
services from your business or corporate sponsorship. Your participation will directly support our 
mission to develop globally minded citizens and guide them toward our core values: 
Community, Respect, Empathy, Sustainability and Trust.  
 
“An Evening Around the GLOBE” will be held on March 23, 2019 at Spring Hall in Atlanta and will 
feature a live and silent auction with attendance by over 450 people. Any donation from your 
organization is fully tax-deductible to the extent permitted by law and will promote your business to 
the GLOBE Academy families as well as our extended communities across Atlanta. All donations will 
be featured in our online auction catalogue, school website, and on social media to GLOBE families 
as well as extended communities across Atlanta. Please send in your physical donation(s), marketing 
materials for display, and a high resolution logo (.eps or .png format preferred) by March 1, 2019. 
Our team is happy to stop by in person to collect any associated physical items that you are donating 
(gift certificates, products, etc.).  
 
We thank you in advance for your outstanding support of the GLOBE Academy. 
 
Sincerely, 
The GLOBE Academy Auction Team  
 


